
2February 2016

Miguel de Serpa Soares
Under-Secretary-General for Legal Affairs

and United Nations Legal Counsel
Division for Ocean Affairs and the Law of the Sea
Office of Legal Affairs
Room DC2-0450, United Nations
New York, NY 10017, USA
doalos@un.org

Dear Under-Secretary,

Fnrther to our letter of 22nd January, 2016,I am pleased to provide undercover of this letter the
WCPFC's contribution to Part I of the Report of the Secretary General on oceans and the law
of the sea, on the subject matter of debris, plastics and microplastics.

Yours sincerely,

Feleti P Teo, OBE
EXECUTTVE DIRECTOR

Kaselehlie Street, P. O. Box 2356
Kolonia, Pohnpei 96941
Federated States of Micronesia

Phone: +{r91 320 1992 or 320 1993
Facsimile: +691 320 1108
Email: wcpfc@wcpfc.int



WCPFC contribution to the first part of the report of the Secretary-General on marine debris, plastics 

and microplastics, pursuant to General Assembly resolution 70/235 of 23 December 2015, entitled 

“Oceans and the law of the sea.” 

The Western and Central Pacific Fisheries Commission is mandated to ensure the long-term 


